
Nice to meet you! I’m James.

I’m excited to be working with Holy Family School in 2022 to deliver the 

Instrumental Programme for Guitar, Ukulele, Bass Guitar, and Drums.

I had the opportunity to meet some of the students during lesson time with 

Donna W and I have to say I am impressed. The cohorts potential for 
development as musicians is promising. I am looking forward to working with 

such a bright bunch of kids in the new year.


A little about me - My undergraduate is in Music and Sound Engineering. I’ve 
been teaching privately for 6 years. When I’m not teaching I’m working on 

my own music or playing/rehearsing for other artists. Aside from music I love 
Coffee, Hiking and Skateboarding.


Unison Co School of Music was officially launched in term 1 2021. We have 
cultivated a growing family of diverse teachers and learners in our teaching 

space on the Northside of Brisbane.

Our goal is to develop well rounded musicians, preparing them for a life of 

meaningful and heartfelt engagement with music.


My teaching practise is underpinned by a strong sense of Exploration, 
Inquiry, Fun, and Discipline. I am dedicated to helping students develop as 
musicians but more importantly as people. We will focus on technical skills 
and theoretical concepts as well as interpersonal, collaborative and self-

regulation skills.


I’d love to hear from you and answer any questions you might have ahead of 
term 1 2022. Send me an email or check out my website for more info.


james@unisonco.com.au

unisonco.com.au/schoolofmusic 
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